
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On behalf of the entire team at Clara Hughes Public School, we hope you are having a 
great start to the week. There are a few matters that the DDSB wanted to share with 
you that we hope will interest you: 

1. Reminder: French as a Second Language (FSL) Programs Parent/Guardian Survey 

2. Cyber Security Awareness Month 

Reminder: French as a Second Language (FSL) Programs Parent/Guardian Survey 

The DDSB is continuing to reach out to school communities to give them an opportunity 
to share their thoughts about the French Program Review. The deadline to participate in 
the survey has been extended to November 12th, at 11:59 pm. Click on the following 
link to give your opinion:​ https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FSLReviewParCom 

The purpose of the survey is to gather information in order to prepare a comprehensive 
report on French language programs the DDSB offers as well as to review the impact of 
FSL programs on English Language programming. For more information about the FSL 
Programs Review please visit: 
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/programs-and-learning/fsl-programs-review.aspx​. 

Cyber Security Awareness Month 

November is Cyber Security Awareness Month. In addition to posting weekly resources 
on DDSB’s social media platforms about how to stay safe online, we’ve also attached a 
few best practices about how to safely learn and work remotely. For more information 
about cyber security and how to keep families safe visit DDSB’s Online Safety and 
Digital Citizenship webpage.You can find these best practices ​here​. 

We thank you in advance for your engagement and hope that you find this information 
useful. 

Sincerely, 

 

Your Admin Team, 

Sharon Knights & David Budd,
Clara Hughes Public School  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FSLReviewParCom
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/programs-and-learning/fsl-programs-review.aspx
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zp4_lvIEFchLamwby9GPkTTwo2Kj-vgv/view?usp=sharing


 


